
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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OCTOBER 2025

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
5TH OCTOBER – WORLD SMILE DAY

18TH OCTOBER – DIWALI
31ST OCTOBER – HALLOWEEN

27TH–31ST OCTOBER – HALF TERM

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
The Farmers have been enjoying learning about emotions 
and making friends this month, especially after many of us 
returned from the summer break. We introduced 
team-building activities to help the children form new bonds 
and friendships, sup-porting them to feel comfortable in their 
environment. The children have also loved learning new 
Makaton signs each week, and we have begun learning the 
colours through the rainbow song.

As we have welcomed a new season, the children have been 
exploring colours and noticing changes in their environment.

The Ducklings and Lambs have been focusing on learning 
their shapes and colours. We have had lots of fun exploring a 
“colour of the week” and linking this to our book on colours. 
The children went on colour and shape hunts and quickly 
began to recall and identify colours, which we are very proud 
of them for. They also took part in crafts such as making clay 
shapes, playing shape-matching games, and drawing both 
indoors and outdoors. The children have grown more 
confident and will continue to build on this learning.

We would like to thank everyone who came to Social 
Saturday. The children enjoyed spending time at nursery 
alongside their parents, proudly showing where they like to 
play and introducing their friends.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
The Farmers will continue exploring Autumn and learning 
about animals and their habitats. The Ducklings will carry on 
learning about colours and shapes, while the Lambs will be 
exploring mud, leaves, and the changing season.


